
 
 

Colorado River Basinwide and Basin States Salinity 
Control Program 

 
This letter is to inform you that a Funding Opportunity Announcement (FOA) is 
anticipated to be released by August 14, 2017, by the Bureau of Reclamation 
(Reclamation), Colorado River Basinwide Salinity Control Program.   
 
Funding Opportunity Announcement BOR-UC-17-F003 
 
Reclamation’s Upper Colorado Region is requesting applications for salinity control 
projects that reduce salinity contributions to the Colorado River system. 
 
If you have any questions during this process please contact the appropriate local 
Technical Contact listed on the reverse page. 
 
Listening Sessions will be held by Reclamation to help applicants understand the 
requirements of the FOA, and to obtain answers regarding the FOA, in Roosevelt, Utah; 
and in Delta and Cortez, Colorado.  If there are any questions regarding the workshops 
please contact the appropriate local Technical Contact listed on the reverse page. 
 
ROOSEVELT, UTAH                  DELTA, COLORADO 
Monday, June 19th 1:00pm                 Tuesday, June 20th 1:00pm 
Duchesne County Water Conservancy   Bill Heddles Recreation Center              
District Office    530 Gunnison River Drive  
275 East 800 South    Delta, CO  81416                                  
Roosevelt, UT  84066    Phone: 970-248-0640 
Phone: 801-379-1213 
 

CORTEZ, COLORADO 
Wendesday, June 21st 9:00am 

Dolores Water Conservancy District 
60 South Cactus 
Cortez, CO 81321 

Phone: 970-248-0640 
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